
LATINO FACULTY AND  
STAFF ASSOCIATION 
January 24, 2017 

NOMINATE AN LFSA 

MEMBER TODAY! 
We are looking for dedicated Latino Faculty and Staff on campus that are 

dedicated to the success of the Association and its members to serve on the 

Executive Board, March 2017-April 2018.  

Know of anyone who fits the bill? Perhaps a colleague or even yourself? 

Visit tinyurl.com/LFSAnominations to submit a nomination 

Only dues paying members are able to serve on the board so if you haven’t 

done so already, fill out the Payroll Deduction Authorization form and 

submit it to jknox7@msudenver.edu. Questions about membership can be 

directed to Evelynn Guzman at eguzmand@msudenver.edu.  

To view the Latino Faculty and Staff Association By Laws visit: 

http://tinyurl.com/LFSAByLaws 

 

BENEFITS OF AN ACTIVE LFSA MEMBERSHIP 

1. Learn about other opportunities to become involved in diversity 

initiatives and events at MSU Denver related to the Latino community 

 

2. Vote, nominate or run during all member elections within the 

Association including President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer 

 

3. Support MSU Denver Latino community via payroll deduction donations 

to the association and to our scholarship fund 

 

4. Join the sub-committee that elects the recipients of the LFSA Scholarship 

Foundation 

 

5. Have a voice in the future and direction of LFSA 

 

 

BECOME A VOTING  
MEMBER OF LFSA 

 

Access the Payroll Deduction form: 

 http://tinyurl.com/LFSAmembers 

  

 

Evelynn Guzman, President  

Eguzmand@msudenver.edu 

Eric Silva, Secretary 

Esilva10@msudenver.edu 

Dr. Sergio Gallegos, Treasurer 

Sgalle36@msudenver.edu 

NEXT ELECTION: February 2017 

LFSA EXECUTIVE 

BOARD 
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